
LETTER TO THE EDITOR* 

Sir, 

we wish to call your attention on the fact that the inclusion of the paper 
THERMAL INVESTIGATION OF ALKALINE FATTY ACID SALTS 
by P. Francozini (sic!), M. Sanesi, T. Meisel and I. Lanyi 

in the Proceedings of the Sixth International Conference on Thermal Analysis, 
Vol. 2, pp 495- 500, 1980, was merely due to a secretarial misunderstanding. The 
text represented a very preliminary draft of a planned communication and actually 
no summary of it was included in the "Workbook" distributed to the participants. 

The final text was presented by A. Cingolani, P. Franzosini, M. Sanesi, G. Spi- 
nolo, I. Lanyi and T. Meisel at]the 2nd AICAT National Meeting (Rome, 15-17 
Dec. 1980) and included in the corresponding Proceedings~(pp 35-38): only to it 
reference should be made. 

P. FRANZOSINI 
M. SANESI 
T. MEISEL 

Pavia and Budapest, Jan. 16th, 1981 I. L~NYI 

* Unfortunately the Editors received this letter only in October 1981. 
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